Proposed Minutes of September 09, 2019

The Ossineke Township Board met in Regular Session, at the Ossineke Twp. Hall. Supervisor Lobert called the meeting to order, at 7:00 p.m. The
Pledge of Allegiance was recited. Board Members present were: Supervisor Kenneth Lobert, Clerk Jo’Lee S Dorie, Treasurer Denise Schultz and

Trustee Jerry Leschinger and Trustee Edie Abbott. Also present were: Randy Fairbanks, Kevin Grulke and Amy Roznowski, Carolyn Siegert and
Harry Krentz.

The minutes of August 12, 2019 were approved as read.

The Treasurer reported balances on hand as of September 1, 2019 as follows:
$602.,276.36 in the General Fund
$782.10 in the Liquor Fund
$110,908.99 in the Fire Protection & Equipment Fund
$54,650.17 in the Trust and Agency
Treasurer report filed as read.

CEMETERY DEEDS:

Supervisor Lobert, Clerk Dorie and Treasurer Schultz signed 3 Cemetery Deeds. John and Jean Eller purchased Lot 28, space 5. Harry and
Iris Krentz purchased Lot 160, space 7. Jack and Loretta Tufts purchased Lot 28, space 2.

LIQUOR INSPECTIONS:

June and July 2019 liquor inspections were reviewed and signed by all board members.

MEETINGS:
Supervisor Lobert reminded the board that there is a Chapter meeting at Maple Ridge Township Hall on October 17 at 7:00 p.m.

ZONING ENFORCEMENT OFFICER:
No zoning permits issued.

Randy updated the board that there has been no clean up activity at the Lentz store. Randy informed the board that there is a property line
dispute that has to do with a fence and a driveway and that it was not a zoning issue.

PLANNING COMMISSION:
No meeting scheduled at this time.

BILLS:
Schultz moved, Abbott supported, CARRIED, to pay all bills presented 11130-11149.

ADJOURNMENT:
Dorie moved, Schultz supported, CARRIED, to adjourn at 7:38 p.m.

Jo’Lee S Dorie, Clerk




